
COVID-19: Your Help Is Needed Now!

Dear Members,

As health care professionals, we may be asking ourselves what more can we do to 
support Ontarians during the COVID-19 crisis? We may even find ourselves with 
extra time on our hands given Premier Ford’s decision to shut down all non essential 
services. OOHNA would like to help connect you with those looking for this 
assistance. We have been asked, by several critical organizations, to develop a roster 
of occupational health nurses (active or retired) who may be available to provide 
additional support beyond their current employer. If you have already offered your 
support by completing this survey, thank you and please disregard.

If you are interested in being included in this roster please click here to complete the 
survey. OOHNA will then provide respondents with contact details of any member/
organization who reaches out to us looking for this additional assistance. This roster 
will only be activated on an as needed basis and only during the COVID-19 pandemic 
period. You may remove yourself from this list anytime by emailing: 
administration@oohna.on.ca

Please feel free to forward this message to other occupational health nurses who 
may not be OOHNA members as we are more than happy to have them participate. 
OOHNA realizes that many of our members are already working beyond capacity but 
for those who find themselves with some extra time we strongly encourage you 
respond to this call for help. I know that I myself will be doing so by offering to work 
additional hours beyond my normal work day. 

The OOHNA team is predominately working offsite but are always available via email 
if we can be of ANY support.

In the meantime remember to take care of yourselves and remain safe and healthy!

Drew Sousa RN, COHN (C)

Executive Director
Ontario Occupational Health Nurses Association
execdirector@oohna.on.ca
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